
 
AITKEN COLLEGE 

PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
HOT CROSS BUNS FUNDRAISER 2018 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Staff 

Bakers Delight Gladstone Park is proudly supporting our Hot Cross Bun Fundraiser in 2018. Enjoy 
the wonderful taste of Hot Cross Buns this Easter, while also helping to raise funds for fantastic 
facilities your child(ren) get to enjoy whilst at school. 
To order your freshly baked and delicious Bakers Delight Hot Cross Buns, please complete the 
order form below and return with your payment to the Accounts Office by Wednesday 21 March 
2018. 
 
Orders will be delivered to the school on Monday 26 March 2018 and distributed to the children. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing support, 

Aitken College Parents & Friends Association 
 
 

 
Please complete the below order form and return with full payment 

to the Accounts Office by Wednesday 21 March 2018 
 

Aitken College 
 

HOT CROSS BUNS FUNDRAISER 2018 – ORDER FORM 
 Cost is $7.00 per 6 Pack  

 
 

Student’s full name:   Class:     
 
Parent/Guardian contact number:    
 

FLAVOUR QUANTITY 
Packs of 6 

Traditional  
Fruitless  
Apple and Cinnamon  
Choc Chip  
Mocha  COST TOTAL PAID 
TOTAL 6 PACKS ORDERED  @ $7.00 per 6 pack $ 

 
 
Payment method:   Cash   Cheque (Payable to Aitken College Parents & Friends Association) 
   Visa     MasterCard    Amex 
 
Credit Card Number: Expiry Date: 
                     

 
 

Name on Card:    
Signature:       Date:    


